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 To Members of the EFA 
 
Circular No. 177 
 
Mbabane, 8th December 2021 
 
 
Postponement of COSAFA U20 Youth Championship Eswatini 2021 – Postponement of 
Legacy Programmes (Administration and Management Course and U15 Girls Tournament) 
 
EFA hereby informs her Member Associations and Leagues that the Council of Southern African 
Football Associations (COSAFA) has on the 3rd December 2021 decided to postpone the 
implementation of the COSAFA U20 Youth Championship 2021 (CYC Eswatini 2021) which was 
scheduled in Eswatini from 10th to 18th December 2021, to a new date, yet to be announced, in 
2022, where the U20 Championship (i.e. CYC 2022) will also be hosted as a qualifying tournament 
for the CAF U20 Men Championship 2023 Finals. 
 
In view of the above postponement, EFA Members are consequently advised of the 
postponement of the Administration & Management Course scheduled for 11th to 15th December 
2021 and the U15 Girls Tournament scheduled for 11th and 13th December 2021, which had been 
instigated as Legacy Programmes for the hosting of the CYC Eswatini 2021, with their execution 
to be communicated as developments on the hosting of the CYC 2022 are concluded and unfold. 
 
Your usual good cooperation and comprehension are solicited and any inconvenience caused is 
greatly regrettable. 
 
Yours in Football, 
Eswatini Football Association, 
 
 
Frederick Mngomezulu 
Chief Executive Officer 
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- COSAFA U20 LOC 
- EFA Executive Committee  
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